RAMIRO GOMEZ, MAYOR

City of Aransas Pass



Mr. Michael Moore

FROM:

Ramiro Gomez, Mayor

DATE:

May 6, 2021

Dear Michael:

The incumbent candidates during the recent Aransas Pass municipal election want to thank you for the excellent "You Have A Choice To Make" flyer. You produced, not only, a high quality campaign product, but one that was highly effective. Visually, it completely embodied a major theme in this campaign and was very helpful in assuring that all the incumbents, including myself, would win re-election.

Your flyer was circulated door-to-door and was run as a full-page ad in the local newspaper. It created positive community discussions and caused the challenging candidates to immediately go on the defensive.

Again, thank you very much for your flyer and your assistance in this very important election.

Sincerely, Comw Com

Ram Gomez

Mayor